
I oppose HB3291. This bill introduces the potential for confusion and for fraud into Oregon's election process. All ballots should be in 
by Election Day. Period. With ballots mailed to voters weeks in advance, voters have plenty of time to mail or drop off ballots. This 
bill would undermine public confidence in the election process so essential to Oregon voters today.


